
BY ALDS. HAMILTON, BOHL, BORKOWSKI, WITKOWSKI, COGGS, PEREZ, STAMPER, 

RAINEY, LEWIS, JOHNSON 

 

Resolution congratulating C. Renee Consulting and Management Group, LLC. on the launch of 

CRC (Human) Capital. 

 

 WHEREAS, 

 

C. RENEE CONSULTING AND 

MANAGEMENT GROUP, LLC. 

 

will celebrate the creation of CRC (Human) Capital on April 27, 2017, and this new alternative 

staffing organization will provide valuable services to local job-seekers and employers; and 

 

 WHEREAS, CRC (Human) Capital will offer training, resources and support services to 

prepare job seekers to secure jobs and self-sufficiency, while focusing on skill matching and 

retention to provide staffing partners with the best talent; and 

 

WHEREAS, CRC (Human) Capital will assist people in re-entry, TANF recipients, 

dislocated workers, disabled workers and at-risk youth in achieving economic success and 

community integration; and 

 

WHEREAS, CRC (Human) Capital will also provide tools and resources to help 

community members start and grow their own businesses, strengthening the local economy; and 

  

WHEREAS, CeCe Renee Brown, CCO of CRC Consulting Group, has devoted her 

career and her professional and community leadership expertise to ending poverty and chronic 

unemployment in Milwaukee; and 

 

WHEREAS, The efforts of CRC (Human) Capital and CRC Consulting Group aim to 

support the local economy and bridge the employment gap; now, therefore, be it 

 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith congratulates 

CRC Consulting Group on forming CRC (Human) Capital, extends its appreciation on behalf of 

the community and wishes the organization success; and, be it 

 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to CRC Consulting Group. 

 

Introduced by Common Council members Ashanti Hamilton, José G. Pérez, Terry L. 

Witkowski, Chantia Lewis, Khalif J. Rainey, Cavalier Johnson, Jim Bohl, Milele A. Coggs, 



Russell W. Stamper, II and Mark A. Borkowski and approved by all members of the 

Milwaukee Common Council on May 9, 2017. 
 


